
New 
Principal

up to $10,000 and
additional $5,000 for

serving high-poverty or
low-performing schools

up to $5,000 and
additional $2,500 for

serving high-poverty or
low-performing schools

beginning with

2024-25
School Year

beginning with

2027-28
School Year

beginning with

2029-30
School Year

Participate in Alabama New
Principal Mentoring Program for
two consecutive years

Participate in the School
Leadership Evaluation System
(includes PLP)

Participate in at least 5 additional
days of high-quality professional
learning from the approved list 

Participate in the Alabama
Leadership Academy

Participate in Alabama New
Principal Mentoring Program for
two consecutive years

Participate in the School
Leadership Evaluation System
(includes PLP)

Participate in at least 5
additional days of high-quality
professional learning from the
approved list  

Participate in Alabama New
Principal Mentoring Program for
two consecutive years

Complete a Professional
Learning Plan (PLP) in AIM
Teaching Effectiveness with
goals 1) achievement and/or
growth, 2) school climate

Participate in at least 5
additional days of high-quality
professional learning from the
approved list 

Participate in the School
Leadership Evaluation System
(includes PLP)

Participate in at least 5
additional days of high-quality
professional learning from the
approved list 

Participate in the Alabama
Leadership Academy

Participate in the School
Leadership Evaluation System
(includes PLP)

Participate in at least 5
additional days of high-quality
professional learning from the
approved list 

Complete a Professional
Learning Plan (PLP) in AIM
Teaching Effectiveness with
goals 1) achievement and/or
growth, 2) school climate

Participate in at least 5
additional days of high-quality
professional learning from the
approved list 

Complete a Professional
Learning Plan (PLP) in AIM
Teaching Effectiveness with
goals 1) achievement and/or
growth, 2) school climate

Participate in at least 5
additional days of high-quality
professional learning from the
approved list 

Participate in the School
Leadership Evaluation System
(includes PLP)

Participate in at least 5
additional days of high-quality
professional learning from the
approved list 

Participate in the School
Leadership Evaluation System
(includes PLP)

Participate in at least 5
additional days of high-quality
professional learning from the
approved list 

Assistant 
Principal

Program Requirements
 for Annual Stipends

up to $10,000 and
additional $5,000 for

serving high-poverty or
low-performing schools

Existing 
Principal


